
 

Double Block Videogame Co-op in Lyon, France 

  

Bruce A. Austin baagll@rit.edu 

  

3 October 2008 

  

A double block six-month Co-op abroad in Lyon, France is available beginning 
January 2009. The position is as commercial and marketing assistant who will 
work directly with the General Manager of Gamr7, Bernard Legaut. Complete 
information about the position, required qualifications and how to apply is posted 
on the Department’s bulletin board opposite student mail folders. 
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